
From: Karla Valente  

Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 4:31 PM 
To: 'Ching Chiao' 

Subject: .asia RSEP - allocation of One and Two-Character Names  

 
Ching Chiao 
DotAsia Organisation Ltd. 

15/F, 6 Knutsford Terrace, Tsim Sha Tsui 

Kowloon, Hong Kong 
Re: Registry Request #2011003 .ASIA 1and 2 Character Allocation Proposal. 
 
Dear Ching, 
   
This letter is to inform you that ICANN has approved DotAsia’s proposed amendment to allocate One 
and Two-Character Names. 
 
ICANN’s preliminary determination did not identify any significant competition or security and stability 
issues. Furthermore, similar requests have been approved for other gTLD registries and that the public 
comment on the request received one relevant submission, and it was supportive. 

DotAsia may proceed with the allocation of One and Two-Character Names based upon this framework. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Karla Valente 
Director, gTLD Registry Programs 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)   
Direct:  + 1 310 301 3878   
Mobile:  +1 310 936 4639   

Skype: kdlvalente 

 


